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The 2023-2024 school year ushered in continued energy and growth at The Prosper Valley School. We 
enthusiastically welcomed our incoming 5th grade class, bringing our total student enrollment in grades 
5 and 6 to 76 students. 
 
This year multiple new place-based learning initiatives were introduced, enabled by a generous 
anonymous grant received. A challenge course was constructed, presenting immersive opportunities for 
team building and personal growth activities. Students also benefited from a hands-on maple sugaring 
unit utilizing our new and improved on-campus sugaring pan, arch and stack. 
 
Sincere gratitude is due to both The Prosper Valley School Trust and the WES/TPVS PTO for their 
stalwart financial assistance and community volunteer efforts, allowing our cherished learning programs 
to thrive. Their stalwart support for experiential learning deeply aligns with our school’s vision. 
 
In addition, the annual Harvest Supper was resurrected in 2023 after being called off due to the COVID-
19 Pandemic. It was a huge success! It is always the first Saturday of October so mark your calendars 
now. 
 
Finally, we are thankful for the anonymous donation of telescopes and telescope parts to our Horizons 
Observatory which considerably increased astronomy education access. Such a wonderful investment in 
the Horizons Observatory enables meaningful learning experiences for not only our students but for 
families, and the larger community. 
 
Moving forward, our students and faculty will continue harnessing our unique campus resources – the 
observatory, greenhouse and garden, sugar shack, the challenge course and trail system – to sustain 
interdisciplinary education programs that engage learners in our curriculum through the local 
environment. We remain committed to leveraging our extraordinary human and environmental assets for 
the enrichment of current and future students. Go Dragons! 


